
Town of Auburn 
Cemetery Trustees 

June 13, 2017 
 
Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present were Don Dollard and Scott Norris 
 
Minutes of April 11, 2017, were approved. 
 
Acceptance of Don Marzloff's resignation. Motion made to accept by Scott Norris, 
seconded by Don Dollard with regrets by both.  
 
Don Dollard stated he received three calls since the last meeting regarding plots. 
 
The Trustees discussed shingling of the storage building at Longmeadow Cemetery, 
with no decisions made as of yet. 
 
The Trustees were looking into repairs of the Hurst House at Auburn Village Cemetary. 
 
There were three committals and the selling of two lots, and one layout for a headstone. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 
 
 


